
TOWN OF COOPERSTOWN 
 

Notice of Town Board Transfer Site 
www.townofcooperstown.com 

 

 
Notice is hereby given by the Town Board that the Transfer Site will be 

closed on July 4th. The Transfer Site will be open on Wednesday July 1st and 

Wednesday July 8th from 3:00 pm to 7:00 pm.    

 

Dated this 16th day of June, 2020. Posted about 6:00 p.m. 

 
Posting notice posted on the Town’s website at www.townofcooperstown.com and at:  

Cooperstown Town Hall   11626 CTH Z 

 

Susan Kornely, Clerk 

 

 

http://www.townofcooperstown.com/
http://www.townofhappyville.com/

